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Some of the recent information over the past few days has shown some deviation from the Phased immunization 

strategy most recently employed by the Government during the COVID pandemic.  

  

The regulatory authorities for Saskatchewan Dentists, Therapists, Hygienists, Assistants and Denturists have 

approached the Government as a united group and agreed to reaffirm our support for an immunization strategy 

that includes oral health professionals in the public interest.  

 

Thank you all for your continued patience. We will share more information as it becomes available.  
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